
 

13 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Every day next week is an opportunity for your young person to be in the grand prize 
draw taking place on Friday during the end of term assembly. For each day your yung 
person comes to school on time next week (16-20 December) they will receive a raffle 
ticket on the gate which will be entered into the grand prize draw to win one of 5 
shopping vouchers. 
 
Your young person has been told about this in Friday Chat, Student Weekly and there 
are posters around the school, but please do encourage them to come to school next 
week - you've got to be in it to win it!! 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

 

 


